
My name is Jeff Bast, and I live in Dickinson, ND  
 
I am writing to you today in favor of SB2123.  Please consider the bill be amended 
to include all tax-funded educational systems in North Dakota. All of our schools 
and libraries should be held to the same standard set by ND Century Code as the 
citizens of this state. Please keep our libraries and schools a safe place for 
learning.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Jeff Bast 
 


